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	Topics of Discussion
	Recommendations
	Action Steps

	Michelle provided a review of the current status of the standards development process.  A listing of post-institute reviewers for individual domains and overall review was reviewed and diversity of the participants was noted.  Michelle reported that feedback for individual domains has been mostly received, whereas overall feedback is not all in.
 
	Timeline for overall feedback to be extended to after Labor Day (9/4/12).
Need for a person to review language and overall clarity of document and prepare cohesive draft representing all feedback.


	Michelle will notify the reviewers providing general document feedback that the timeline has been extended.
Engage someone for approximately 6 or 7 days to review the document.  This person should interface with the domain leads as a part of the process to ensure the intent of the indicators remains true to the reasoning of the development group.  Harriet will contact Lynn Kagan for suggestions.

	Topics of Discussion
	Recommendations
	Action Steps

	Review of scoring of the proposals for content validation.  Five proposals were received.  The scoring rubric was reviewed.

	Scoring of the content validation proposals was significant for the NAEYC proposal being awarded the highest number of scoring points.
The workgroup members present were unanimous in their choice of the NAEYC proposal to perform the content validation study.
	Andrea to provide draft letters to Harriet and Dina for NAEYC as the selected proposal and the four other entities as not being selected.
Andrea will work with NAEYC to plan a date/time/location for the “kick-off” meeting.

	Review of age validation proposals.  The group expressed a concern about the adequacy of the proposals received with regard to comprehensiveness of methodology and sample size.  

	Upon further consideration and receipt of expert researcher input the group members decided that an age validation study using proxies instead of actual sampling of a large random sample of CT children would not provide adequate rigor for age validation.  It was recommended that engagement with Lynn Kagan (Teacher’s College at Columbia University) along with a small panel of research experts would be helpful in designing a call for proposal for age validation that would meet very high research standards.
	The workgroup will reissue a call for proposals for age validation.  Andrea will draft a letter for Harriet and Dina’s signatures to inform applications that the call for age validation proposals will be reopened with additional detail.
Harriet will contact Lynn Kagan to make arrangements for expert consultation regarding development of a call for proposals for age validation.
Andrea will seek out a legal opinion regarding appropriateness of expert researcher’s providing guidance for the call for proposals and the possibility of the need for them to recuse themselves from submitting a proposal.  



	Topics of Discussion
	Recommendations
	Action Steps

	A comprehensive age validation study will require funding at a level considerably higher than the ECE Cabinet will be able to support.
	It was recommended to approach national and local funders to support this project.  Garnering national support first will likely lead to getting local support for the study.
	Harriet will begin to have conversations with possible funders.   


